
 Dlldl 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have invited Travelling Books in from 27th June for a week to run a book fair. This will be a 
fantastic chance to load up on books to read for the Summer holiday! They always have some 
good deals and, for every book sold, our school is given money to choose books for our 
library/classrooms.  
You will be able to pay online for books before, or during, the fair (go to the website below by or 
use the QR code to be taken there). You can use this online payment system up until 4pm the day 
before the book fair is collected. You will also be able to pay with cash but there will not be a card 
machine. Please do try to bring smaller notes if possible! You can also pre-buy bookfair vouchers.  
The children can browse the books available online before the fair at the following website 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books and will also be given time during 
school hours.  
If you have any questions, find me on the school gate at the end of the day or you can send me a 
message through the office or on Dojo.  
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Messenger  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Interim Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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